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   Article 29: Your education should help you use and develop your talents and abilities  

 

Wednesday 20
th

 March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

WHOLE SCHOOL FOOTBALL CLUB 

For the first half of the Summer Term, we will be offering a Football Club, which will take place on 

Wednesday afternoons from 3:00 – 4:00pm in the school playground, or if wet in the school hall. The 

children will be given the opportunity to increase their confidence and learn football skills at their own 

pace, in a positive and safe environment.   

We will be using Premier Sports coaches to lead the club. All coaches have DBS certification and hold 

children protection and paediatric first aid certification too.  

The club is limited to 20 places. It will start on Wednesday 17
th

 April 2024 at a cost of £4 per session. 

Dates: 17
th

, 24
th

 April, 1
st

, 8
th

, 15
th

, 22
nd

 May = 6 sessions £24 

How to book:  

The School Gateway will be open for you to book your child’s place from 8am on Friday 22
nd

 March 2024. 

• Log on to the school Gateway 

• Select Football  

• Note any medical needs that the club need to be aware of 

• Make the payment. This secures your child’s place.  

If you are unable to view or book the club when you log in, this means that all the places for this block is 

taken.  

Children will need to wear their PE kits, and you will be required to collect your child from the school office 

at 4pm. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium Free School Meals funding and you would like to use this 

to pay for the club, please contact the office. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

E.Fleet 

EYFS Leader/Clubs Lead 
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